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From Our President  

June 30, 2017  Trail ride - pot luck - meeting edition  

 

Dear Members,  

With the 1st day of summer officially here I hope the warm 

weather allows for fun times with family, friends and horses! I 

want to personally invite you to the trail ride on July 8th. We  

have a great day planned and I hope to see you all there! Please          

remember that the success of our affiliate is directly related to 

member participation. Thank you to all who help and support our 

club and if anyone would like to help, volunteer or have any        

suggestions please feel free to contact me.  

 

Have a great summer everyone!  

 

Larissa Seward  

IFTHA President  

 

    THE TRAIL RIDE IS ALMOST HERE!  

Sure Hope You Can Join US! Bring a Friend!  

Saturday July 8, 2017 riding out at 10:00 a.m.  

Jim Edgar Panther Creek, Site M  

Chandlerville, IL  

 

Please make your reservations for camping  

At www.reserveamerica.com  

Instructions on Page 2  

 

Next Meeting:  
Saturday July 8, 2017  

After the Trail Ride and Potluck Lunch  

Panther Creek/Site M, Chandlerville, IL  

News!! 
Trail Ride  

July 8, 2017  

Potluck Lunch  

Member Meeting  
 

IL State Fair  

August 16 - 19, 2017  

12 Classes with Payback!  
 

AREA SHOW BILLS  

ON WEBSITE!!  
 

ALWAYS CHECK THE  

WEBSITE FOR THE  

LATEST  

INFORMATION PLEASE  

www.illinoisfoxtrotters.com  

Email:  

illinoisfoxtrotters@gmail.com  

http://www.reserveamerica.com
http://www.illinoisfoxtrotters.com
mailto:illinoisfoxtrotters@gmail.com
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IFTHA Events -  Member Trail Ride!  

Donõt miss the Trail Ride at Jim Edgar Panther Creek, Chandlerville IL 

Saturday July 8, 2017 riding out at 10:00 a.m.  
Potluck Lunch at noon - please bring a dish to share  

A Membership Meeting will follow the Lunch - approximately 1:00 p.m.  

We usually have a meeting at the Illinois State Fair in August.  

It was mentioned that means members must pay to come to a meeting.  

Weõre hoping this is a better alternative for everyone - lunch 

and a meeting : -) Then more Trail Riding! Canõt go wrong! 

Also anytime we plan a meeting, even in February, the weather is nice.  

Weõre counting on it! 
Larissa & Meghan Curless will be camping at Sites 24 & 25 -  Please come join them!  

 

 

To reserve your site, please go to www.reserveamerica.com 

Type òjimó, select Jim Edgar Panther Creek State Fish and Wildlife Area. Hit Enter key. (A) 

Select Camping and Lodging, Hit Enter key. (B)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Select Horse Sites from the òLooking foró drop down arrow 

Fill in Arrival date (July 8, 2017) and Length of stay.  

Click on Book Sites. Next screen youõll see a map of the 38 

sites and below it is where you can select your site.  

Sites are $20 each night.  

 

The Trail Ride is Weather Permitting  

Be sure to check the website before you haul  

www.illinoisfoxtrotters.com/events.html  

We will have the Potluck and Membership Meeting Rain or Shine  

We have the Pavilion reserved :) See you all there!  

 

IFTHA Members: Betty Ann Horn, Tami Drake and 

Sue Bergandine at Panther Creek on their beautiful 

Missouri Fox Trotters and Boo Crowdsonõs Ears . . . 

A 

B 

http://www.reserveamerica.com
http://www.illinoisfoxtrotters.com/events.html
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MEMBER NEWS  

Cheryl Crowdson and Becky Whitfill rode at Midwest Trail Ride!  

On Wednesday June 7 Cheryl and Becky arrived at Midwest Trail Ride in Norman, Indiana. 

Becky arrived first and   already had her camp setup when Cheryl and her friends arrived. 

Becky brought a neighbor girl Mackenzie with her. She rode her Quarter horse, but she was 

still a very nice young lady - we didnõt hold that against her. ;) Cheryl, Paula and Jan checked in 

at the Outpost and then went to their site to unload the horses and setup camp. They stayed 

in one of the cabins and the horses had covered stalls, right beside the cabin. Another friend, 

Sue, was staying in her horse trailer. She and Becky were at sites across from our cabin. Very 

nice accommodations were available for all. :) The only person in our group that had been to 

Midwest previously was Becky. THE WEATHER WAS PERFECT! Thursday we rode to the log 

church which had several hitching posts so we ate lunch there. It is a small country church 

that is still used. My, those benches/pews looked hard! On Thursday we decided to  venture 

into the Hoosier National Forest. A $5.00/day bridle tag is required, so we went to the Out-

post to purchase them. The Outpost also has several items for sale, so if you forget something 

they may have it. On Friday and Saturday we rode several hours all over the Forest. We trail-

ered out Saturday (the campground provided a reasonably priced shuttle service) so we could 

ride back to camp and never have to see the same trails twice. We saw some amazing scenery 

plus a Civil War cemetery. It was very difficult to make out who was buried there by the tomb-

stones. Trails are wide, well groomed and marked and were hilly. It was Christian Trail Riders 

Retreat weekend. Each night they had clinician, Dr. Lew Sterrett, an international speaker and 

horse trainer presenting Sermon on the òMountó at their new arena. Dr. Marty Langhofer, an 

equine Veterinarian and Dentist from Indiana, brought his staff and portable  office if any-

body wanted any dental work done. We had a campfire every night and solved all the worldõs 

problems : -) Just a wonderful, relaxing, fun time and we met great people there too! We canõt 

wait for our next adventure . . . Stay tuned!   

Cheryl Crowdson and Becky Whitfill 

Our Cabin and our horses  

in their covered stalls  

Becky and Mackenzie letting 

their horses get a drink  

Paula on her Haflinger, Jan on 

her QH and new friend Dee 

with her Friesians  

Poor overloaded Boo, 

Cherylõs horse 
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MEMBER NEWS continued  

 

Heart of Fun Horse Show  

Saturday, June 24th in Peoria, IL  

We represented Light Breeds and got 1st 

in Country Pleasure. Hoping to have more 

Fox Trotter representation at the July 

30th show. :)  

Dawn Brown and Joey 

 

 

(Editor Note: Check www.illinoisfoxtrotters.com  

for several area Show Bills. Join Dawn and have fun!)  

Illinois State Fair Coming Soon!  

Society Horse Show Second Session Aug. 16 - 19, 2017  

Tennessee Walking Horse and Missouri Fox Trotter Judge:  Peggy Edwards Moore, Murfreesboro, TN  

Entries close July 7 -  Why not enter today?!?  

https://www.illinois.gov/statefair/competitions/premium - books/Documents/societyentryform.pdf  

 

*** Missouri Fox Trotter Classes ***  
  

  Aug. 16, Wed. Evening 6:30 pm  

  Model Stallion/Gelding  

  Land of Lincoln Model Stallion, Gelding or Mare   Aug. 18, Fri. Afternoon 12:00 pm  

  Model Mare        Amateur Performance  

         

  Aug. 17, Thurs. Morning 9:00 am     Aug. 18, Fri. Evening 6:30 pm  

  Western Pleasure 3 -gait      Performance 3 -Gait  

         

  Aug. 17, Thurs. Afternoon 12:00 pm    Aug. 19, Sat. Afternoon 12:00 pm  

  Fox Trotter Stallion or Gelding     Youth 2 -Gait  

  Fox Trotter Mare  

          Aug. 19, Sat. Evening 6:30 pm  

  Aug. 17, Thurs. Evening 6:30 pm     Performance Championship 

  Ladies 2-Gait  

  Land of Lincoln Performance 2 -Gait  

 

Look at the Premium Book for the order of go. The times given are for the 1st class  

https://www.illinois.gov/statefair/competitions/premium -books/Documents/society.pdf  

http://www.illinoisfoxtrotters.com

